
 
 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING HURRICANE DOUGLAS 

July 23, 2020 
 
 
As the State prepares for the potential effects of Hurricane Douglas, we want to reassure you that 
the continued safety of Plaza Assisted Living residents and team members is our top priority. Please 
know that The Plaza Assisted Living has a detailed emergency response plan in place. 
 
While we cannot predict the path of the storm, we do anticipate it will bring heavy rains and strong 
winds to the islands.  Please note the following: 
 

 For safety reasons and depending on weather conditions, we may opt to keep all entrances 
closed/locked as the storm passes over the island.  This will be to discourage those from 
going outside into the severe weather conditions. 

 Additionally, depending on the severity of the storm, resident visitations may be cancelled 
without advance notice.   

 Please know there is a possibility that we could lose power.  While we have a back-up 
generator for the community, lighting will be limited to common areas only.  Flashlights are 
recommended. 

 As the storm passes over, remember to remain calm and know that our team members will 
be present and ready to assist those who need it. 

 We have ample supplies of water and food for all residents and team members.   

 For residents who self-administer their own medications, it is recommended that you have 
at least a 7-day supply on hand. 

 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your Administrator. 
 
 
 


